डॉ. के. श्रीनिवासराव Dr. K. Sreenivasarao Secretary



संस्कृति मंत्रालय, भारत सरकार की स्वायत्तशासी संस्था



(National Academy of Letters)





22 February 2022

## Festival of Letters 2022

Spin-A-Tale programme

Dear All,

Greetings from Sahitya Akademi!

This is to bring to your kind notice that the aforesaid programme for children has been one of the major events conducted during the Festival of Letters of Sahitya Akademi, New Delhi, since long. Taking into the account of ongoing COVID19 pandemic situation, it has been decided not to organize the programme devoted exclusively for children this year, though we envisaged to have it in befitting manner. Hence, we request you to kindly cooperate with us in such times. We hope that you may take part in the children literary events that will be held in future by Sahitya Akademi.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely

(K.Sreenivasarao)